
 

  

Artists of the Week! 
Buttercup – Jake 

Rose – George 
Snowdrop - Rhiannon 

Foxglove - Lily 

 
 

School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.’ 

 

Class Shield 
Winners: 

 

 

Whole School 

Attendance,  

Year so far… 

95.1% 

 

Foxglove 

19/20 

19th May 2017 

Attendance and Lates this week… 
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Attendance 94% 99% 99% 91% 80% 96% 96% 90% 

Lates 8 8 9 2 1 7 1 7 

Well Done Buttercup and Rose! 

! 

 

Don’t forget we are a nut free 

school as we have children who 

have allergies!  

(lets leave them for the 

squirrells) 

 

Brainiacs of the 

Week: 

Daisy 
Katelin and 
Isha 

Buttercup 
Edith and 
Paul 

Rose 
Ria B and 
Thomas 

Primrose 
Johnny and 
Emily 

Daffodil 
Josh and 
Charlie R 

Snowdrop 
Diddy and  
Naj  

Foxglove 
Callum B 
Alicia 

Sunflower 
Macie and  
Ella 

 

House Point 
Winners: 

 

 

! 

Sports Class 

of the week 

All Year 6! 

Healthy Eating Week -15th - 19th May 
 

Thank you to everyone who has helped us with their healthy lunches for Healthy Eating 
Week! We have been handing out stickers to show everyone that we are all making a huge 

effort to eat well and keep healthy. 
 Each year group got to taste, plan and create various foods/recipes including sandwiches, 

biscuits, bread and a fantastic healthy breakfast wrap! 
For more on this topic, we will be consulting with parents during our Coffee Morning in June. 
The Coffee Morning will focus on developing a healthy packed lunch policy so that those not 

yet taking up school lunches are also eating healthier.  

 
 

This Week In School… 
Year 3 – have finished their excellent stories about the never ending battle of Rock, 
Paper, Scissors. Alongside this, they have been looking at perimeter and area and have 
even designed their own playground. They have been very active practising for sports 
day! 
Year 4 – have been compiling all the facts that they have learnt in their Humanities topic 
on volcanoes into a report. In Maths, they have been reading and plotting coordinates 
and then using this understanding to translate shapes. 
Year 5 – have been producing a narration for a short film using emotive and powerful 
language. They have also spent a day designing and researching their own biscuit product. 
Year 6 – have written some powerfully descriptive fantasy stories, their writing just gets 
better and better! In Maths, they have studied tessellation and the mathematical degree 
of spirals. They have started their production for the end of term with enthusiasm and 
energy! 
 



 

 
   

  

  

  

 

 

 

  

Date Event 

23
rd

 
May 

Parents’ SPaG 
Workshop, from 
9am 

24
th

 
May 

Inter House 
Cricket Game 

25
th

 
May 

Foxglove Class 
Assembly, from 
9am 

25
th

 
May 

Day For Change 
(Wear Blue) 

25
th

 
May 

Talent Show  

26
th

 
May 

Coffee Morning, 
from 8.45am 

29
th

 May – 2
nd

 June 
Half Term 

Holiday Club running from 
31

st
 May to 2

nd
 June 

5
th

 Jun 
Children Return 
To School 

12
th

 Jun 

Parent 
Workshop On 
Growth 
Mindsets, from 
9am 

19
th

 – 
23

rd
 Jun 

Sports Week 

21
st

 Jun 

Sports Day, 
parents 
welcome from 
1.30pm 

22
nd

 
May 

Cricket 
Tournament 
(Selected Yr 6 
Students) 

30
th

 Jun 

Summer Fete, 
from 3pm at 
Iver Village 
Infants School 

3
rd

 Jul Circus Skills Day 

11
th

 Jul 
Year 6 
Production, 
from 1.30pm 

12
th

 Jul 
Year 6 
Production, 
from 6.30pm 

14
th

 Jul FISA Disco 

20
th

 Jul 
Year 6 Leavers 
Assembly, from 
2pm 

20
th

 
July 
Last 

Day Of 
Term 

 

  

  

  

 

Date Event 

15
th

 to 
19

th
 

May 

Healthy Eating 
Week 

16
th

 
Lorry Safety Day 

 @ivjs_bucks 

 Iver Village 
Junior School 

Letters out this week: 
 

 

Don’t forget we are 
collecting vouchers! 

Daisy Class Assembly 

This week, our wonderful Daisy Class performed an amazing class assembly based on Moana 
and the New Zealand Maori gods. With Moana and Maui as our guides, we met all of the 

New Zealand Gods. From Papatunuiku helping us find countries, Tane discussing some great 
animals, Tangaroa teaching us about sea shapes, Tawhirimatea showing us how to tell the 
time and Huimia and Rongo helping us with healthy eating, we got to fully see what Daisy 

class has been up to.  

 
Lorry Safety Day 

To continue this busy week here at IVJS, we 
have been visited by our friends at Heathrow 
in a very large lorry to learn all about how to 

stay safe around lorries. This included learning 
about blind spots and how not to approach a 
lorry, we even got the chance to sit inside the 

cab! 
This has really helped us stay safe as it was 

national Walk To School week this week, the 
initiative set up to promote an active lifestyle! 

Not even the rain stopped our tough lot! 

 

Letters out this week: 
 

DT Letter  
 

Holiday Club Leaflet 
 

Grammar Open Morning 
Leaflet 

 

Yr5/6 SRE Letter 
 

Copies of school letters are 
available on our website 

www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk 

A Day For Change! 

Next Thursday is UNICEF's Day for Change. 
This is an opportunity to teach pupils about 

the power of nutrition and empower them to 
raise vital funds to help make sure 

malnourished children can grow up healthy 
and strong. On the day children can come into 
school wearing blue, donating a £1 to charity.  

 

You can now book online for our Early Birds and Bluebell Clubs for 
next half term! Please remember to book your child in even if they 
regularly attend as we need confirmation of which children are in 

which days 
Go to https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3  

or via our website. 
Thank you 

 
 

Holiday Club 
We are up and running with our half term 
holiday club and ready for your bookings! 

We are accepting siblings from other schools 
as well we just ask that you make sure to let us 
know about any medical/dietary requirements 

or any other details for anyone who doesn’t 
attend our school. 

The club will run Wednesday 31
st

 May, 
Thursday 1

st
 June and Friday 2

nd
 June from 

8am to 5.30pm. 
 Head to our website to book or click on the 

link below; 
https://goo.gl/forms/RlHxSbImCy5n5I0F3  

We can’t wait to see you there! 

FISA Cake Sale! 

FISA will be holding a cake sale here on Friday 
26th May after school.  We have sent every 

child home today with a paper plate for cake 
donations and we will sell them off in the 

bake sale on the Friday after school. Children 
attending Bluebells can bring some money 
into school and will have the chance to buy 

cakes before club.  

 

No Homework Club! 

Remember, there will be no Homework Club 
next week as it’s the day before the half 

term… 
(Plus all the teachers are eyeing up the cakes 

for the cake sale…) 

 
RSVP! 

Don’t forget, you can RSVP to our upcoming 
events, the Parent Coffee Morning and the 

Parent Grammar Open Morning online via our 
website or click on the link; 

https://goo.gl/forms/FtHsoVqf3EjIsFd72  

 

http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/
https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3
https://goo.gl/forms/RlHxSbImCy5n5I0F3
https://goo.gl/forms/FtHsoVqf3EjIsFd72


 

Wow Work! 

Each week we will showcase some fantastic work focusing on a particular class. This week, the spotlight is on… 

Snowdrop! 

 

Work by Rhiannon,Year 5 


